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This parking lot in question will be able to open more public parking to the businesses along Avenue G
and 5t street. The entrance will be from the main road of Avenue G and the exit point will be towards
the public alleyway to deter from the main traffic. Working with Ryan Leissner, Jason Rahaim, City of Bay
City, BCCDC, and Main Street this project will continue the direction of “Keeping Bay City Beautiful” and
increasing parking needs which have been a constant issue for years. With the ongoing maintenance of
downtown the brick pavers that will be pulled from the entrance will be recycled into fixing the
preexisting trip hazards along other sections of downtown. The continued beautification and curb
appeal of our beautiful historic downtown is our top priority and continued goal for years to come.
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